From: debbie crispin

Date: February 5, 2024 at 8:29:15AM EST
To: bkaul2525@gmail.com
Subject: 2119 Devonshire Rd

To Whom This May Concern:

This email is in support for the above address
for their application for a sunroom addition we
live across the street.

Debbie Crispin
2120 Devonshire Rd

Thank you
Sincerely,
Debbie Crispin



